
Minutes of the Redistricting of Member Elective Districts Public Hearing 

 

Of the School Board of Independent School District No. 709 held at the Central Administration 

Building, 215 N. First Ave. East, Duluth, Minnesota 55802, on 

 

 Monday, April 16, 2102 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Members Present:               Others Present: 

Tom Kasper       William Gronseth, Superintendent 

Art Johnston        Bill Hanson, Deputy Clerk  

Michael Miernicki       Melinda Thibault, Secretary 

Judy Seliga Punyko 

Bill Westholm 

 

Members Absent: 

Mary Cameron 

Member Wasson 

 

Vice Chair Kasper called the Redistricting of Member Elective Districts Public Hearing to order 

at 5:30 p.m. and roll call was taken.   

 

Administrative Proposal 

Vice Chair Kasper deferred to Bill Hanson, CFO/Executive Director of Business Services to 

present the administrative proposal.  Mr. Hanson explained that board members were provided 

with a copy of the map in the mail showing the newly proposed boundaries for board member 

election districts.  He reviewed the proposed changes and asked if the board had any questions 

on the proposed redistricting. 

  

Public Testimony 

There was no public testimony. 

 

Discussion took place regarding the proposed boundaries. 

 

Vice Chair Kasper adjourned the Redistricting of Member Elective Districts Public Hearing of 

April 16, at 6:15 p.m. 

 


